Gregory Gibson
Finance Office Statement

With a budget of over three hundred thousand dollars for the 2007 school year funded in large part by fees charged to graduate students, the Graduate Student Association is a significant financial entity.  However, it is important to remember that the financial resources belong to the graduate community as a whole, not to any single committee, officer or association.  As such, the Graduate Student Association has one great financial responsibility to graduates: ensuring that monetary resources are responsibly and openly allocated so as to have the greatest possible positive impact on the graduate student body.  It is with this responsibility in mind that I propose the following goals for my tenure as Finance Officer.
1) To create greater budgetary transparency so as to accurately inform the graduate community how their money will be spent.  This will be accomplished by:
a) Providing highly detailed line items for the budget that explain, in detail, how resources are allocated.  For instance, a furniture expense would be further broken down into what exactly was being purchased and for how much.

b) Providing monthly budget updates to the general graduate student population via a communication channel such as the monthly GSA newsletter

c) Posting both the beginning of year budget and a periodically updated expenditure report in a  prominent location on the GSA website
2) To promote awareness of the current GSA financial situation among Officers by:

a) Interfacing with officers with sub-budgets under their control on a regular basis (Travel Grant Chair, Public Relations Officer, etc.)
b) Providing a centralized location where current and up-to-date budget information can be accessed at any time by officers and delegates
c) Providing an open channel of communication between myself, other officers, mini-GSA representatives and the graduate community as a whole

3) To continue to ensure that GSA funds are dispersed responsibly by:

a) Taking on an active advisory role regarding funding of the various community projects in which the GSA is regularly involved
b) Continuing to revisit and, if necessary, revise the working budget throughout the school year to ensure its continued efficacy

 As a first year graduate student, I look forward to the possibility of working as Finance Officer for the next year and to continuing to serve the graduate student community for many years after that.  If elected I promise to bring ambition and devotion to the GSA which I feel will contribute to making our graduate student community all the more positive.  Thank you.
